

Division of Finance and Facilities Management

Purchasing Department 5700 Cass Avenue, suite 4200 Detroit, Michigan 48202 (313) 577-3734 FAX (313) 577-3747

August 8, 2011

Addendum #4 To Request for Proposal For Matthai Softball Locker Room: Project 080-190316

Dated July 22, 2011

Due to the recent State of Michigan Legislation, Senate Bill 165 – Fair and Open Competition in Governmental Construction Act, which passed on July 19, 2011, the RFP for construction services for the Matthaei Softball Locker Room project originally due on August 18, 2011 is cancelled.

The University intends to re-issue the RFP and all addendums for the project to reflect the new legislation noting prevailing wage requirements, as soon as possible. Attendees of the mandatory August 1, 2011 pre-bid meeting that signed the attendance sheet, can consider the new pre-bid meeting (date to be determined) optional.

A copy of the sign in sheet from the August 1, 2011 meeting will be posted with the invitation to the new prebid meeting when it is posted.

A copy of this Addendum will be posted to the Purchasing web site at http://www.forms.purchasing.wayne.edu/Adv_bid/Adv_bid.html.

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the University.

Valerie Kreher, Senior Buyer